
Meeting Highlights 
10 September 2019 

Attendance- 32 members 
Packer Raffle- The following names were drawn at the Post at 10:00 AM on Saturday 
September 7th 2019: Tammy Henderson-Manitowoc, Katie Veach-Plymouth, Dolores 
Thuemmler-Sheboygan, Andrew Schneider-Sheboygan, Roger Nysse-Plymouth, Kelly Wilfer-
Plymouth, Aaron Gutman-Fond du Lac, and T J Sommers-Cascade. Big THANKS to that all that 
participated and sold tickets. Sales were Very Good, however because of the increase in ticket 
prices we had a slight loss from last year. All Post programs will be covered. 
POW/MIA- Dennis Halloran reported the following recoveries for proper burial; Army 16 N. 
Korea, 2 Germany, Navy 5 Pearl Harbor, 1 France, Marine Corps 3 Tarawa, 1 N Korea and Army 
Air Force 1 Romania. Dennis also asked members to attend POW/MIA Remembrance Day at 
Plymouth City Hall on Friday September 20 8:00 AM 
Shooting Sports- DuWayne Wieck reported that the program will start Monday September 
16th. 
He also gave a report about how he had demonstrations in Portage for the Freedom 
Celebration. 
Sick Call- Bob Sherfy home recovering from surgery, Jim Riesenberg-Rocky Knoll if you have 
some spare time to meet Jim and take a stroll with him.  
Clubhouse- Ed Schroeder reported that Rick Zinkgraf and Bob Oswald repaired the back-door 
threshold. DuWayne Wieck and Bill Brede dismantled and installed a new portico over the 
North door. Rick updated the lighting on the display case in the bar area. Dennis Halloran 
reported that he, his wife Kathy and Pam Brink have taken over the flower garden at the Post. 
After hearing his concerns, the Post voted to have Dennis spend $100.00 for new flower blubs 
G.I. Breakfast- The first of the season Sunday September 15th 8:00 AM-Noon. Membership 
voted to use the proceeds and up to $500 to donate to the County Shop with a Cop program. 
Police officers throughout the county team up with children, and assure they will have a Merry 
Christmas.  
Social Night- The first Social Night will be Tuesday September 24th. Doors open at 5:00 PM and 
dinner at 6:00 PM. The price remains the same $12.00 per person. Speaker will be Sheboygan 
County Sheriff Cory Roeseler. Please call Rick 893-0686 No Later than Friday September 20th. 
S.A.L. - Monthly meeting Thursday September 26th at 6:00 PM.  Commander reported many 
ideas are coming forward about replacing the Josh Dog program 
County Meeting- Wednesday September 18th 7:00 PM at the Franklin Post 

 
Next Meeting Tuesday October 8th 7:00 PM at Rocky Knoll 

 
                                                                   AUXILIARY NEWS 
Cathy Isa has stepped up to replace Gina Lenz as secretary due to Gina’s work schedule. Thanks 
County meeting is Oct. 5th in Greenbush. Registration is 8:30am with light breakfast then 
meeting till noon. A small charge is asked, under $5.00 I believe. 
Oct. 10th is Camo Quilt fund raiser at Laack’s Hall. Tickets must be purchased by Oct 3rd from 
Linda, DuWayne or Steve Bender.  $15.00 a person. 
Chili Supper is Oct. 17th, 4-7pm. Proceeds will go to Camo Quilt as they will be delivering over 
300 more military quilts this month. Materials need to be replenished. 
Trunk or Treat is Oct. 27th 1-3pm, come join the fun with your car decorated. 
We welcomed 3 new members, Teresa Rodencal, Angela and Mike Kalsbeek.  
Disbursement- We dispersed $2,700.00 of Poppy donations and $400.00 of General Funds to 
approved Veteran programs 
 Next meeting Oct. 7th at 6:30. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


